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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Tuesday, December 19, 2017 11:39 AM

To: Donna Conkling

Subject: Fw: CAC Recommendations

 

________________________________________ 

From: Sali Rakower <rakower.s@gmail.com> 

Sent: Friday, December 15, 2017 9:06 PM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: CAC Recommendations 

 

Dear Mayor, 

 

First, my family and I would like to express our gratitude to you for running our wonderful village and making sure that 

all aspects of life in Scarsdale are in the best interests of its citizens. 

 

I am writing to express my support for the recommendations made in the Scarsdale Conservation Advisory Council's 

recent report and to request that you give serious consideration to approving these recommendations.  Specifically, we 

would find it very helpful to have weekly pickup of food scraps for the composting program in which we have been 

participating for the past several months.  For us as a family, it has been meaningful to teach our children ways in which 

we can reduce waste for the benefit of our community and the environment.  As in so many other respects, Scarsdale 

leads the way in good government.  Please help us promote the success of this program by making it easier for all 

families (including ours) to participate without having to make weekly trips to the sanitation department to drop off our 

food scraps. 

 

Thank you very much for taking the time to read this email and to consider my request. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Sali Rakower 

4 School Lane 

917-434-6502 


